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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/20/2005

From:     Sharyn Sowell

Comment:
I am on the opposite end of the stick. I'm an artist who has come across my work 
which was stolen and applied to different products manufactured in China and then 
selling at major national retail chains. I happened to come across them and was glad
to have had the protection of the law. Please do not weaken the law and leave 
artists vulnerable to those who would like to use our work without payment.
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